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NAVIGATION ADVISORY NOTICE 

 
RIVER NENE  
_________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE:    15 May 2024 – Until Further Notice 
__________________________________________________ 
 
LOCATION:   Billing to Clifford Hill 
__________________________________________________ 
 
DETAILS:  

 

Please be aware of low levels between Billing and Clifford Hill due 
to the operation of a third-party sluice.  We are working to get the 
issue resolved but, in the meantime please navigate with caution 
whilst in the area. 

                 

For further information, please contact the Environment Agency on 
03708 506506 between 9am and 5pm Monday to Friday and ask for 
the Waterways team in the Lincolnshire & Northamptonshire Area.   

 

Katherine Briscombe 

Waterways Manager  

15 May 2024 
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